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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Forest County Office on Aging 2025 Transportation Plan is scheduled for a public hearing on Tuesday, 

November 19th, 2024 at 10:00 A.M. in the Forest County Board Room, 200 E. Madison Street, Crandon, 

WI 54520. 

The public hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving comment regarding Forest County’s proposed 

elderly and disabled transportation plan as authorized under Section 85.21 of the Wisconsin State 

Statutes.  

Those persons unable to attend the hearing and wishing to submit comments in advance, may do so by 

mailing their comments prior to the hearing to: Kathy Fohrman, Director, Forest County Commission on 

Aging, 200 East Madison, Crandon, WI 54520.  

The plan, included a draft of the 2025 DOT 85.21 grant, is available for examination at the Forest County 

Clerk’s Office, 200 East Madison Street in Crandon from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

To obtain a copy of the plan you can either contact the County Clerk’s office at (715) 478-2422 and 

arrange a time to pick up a copy or you can review the plan on the Forest County Website at 

http://www.co.forest.wi.gov/  under plans tab.  

Persons with disabilities that require special accommodations wishing to attend the hearing should 

contact the Office on Aging (715) 478-3256 prior to November 19th, 2024. The location of the hearing is 

accessible to person with disabilities.  

http://www.co.forest.wi.gov/

